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S2 Spanish

Pupils in S2 Spanish have 

been producing some high 

quality written work over 

the past week. Muy bien!



S6 Leadership and Service

Thank you to all the S6s who were so well organised and helpful on school photograph days last week. 

Your service is appreciated. 



Maths Week Scotland

Last week was Maths Week Scotland 

and Mr Smith had a lead role in the 

Depute First Minister’s Challenge.

Pupils across Scotland have been 

having a go at maths puzzles then 

watching Mr Smith explain the 

solution. 



My World of  Work Ambassadors

My World of  Work is an incredibly useful 
website to use to introduce you to the 
realms of  work, volunteering, 
apprenticeships and more. We are looking 
for current S3 pupils to become the 
school's ambassadors in promoting the 
website and training others in how to use 
it.

If  you would like more information 
please speak to Mrs Williamson (Science) 
before the end of  the week.



Worry Box

A quick reminder that there is a worry 

box in the library. If  anything is on 

your mind and you’re shy to approach 

a teacher, pop a note in the worry box 

and someone will get back to you. 

(Don’t forget to leave your name!)





October Holiday

The school is closed for the October holidays next week. We finish at the 

normal time on Friday 9th. Monday 19th is an in-service day and pupils return 

on Tuesday 20th. 

Have a great break. 



Have a Great Week, Grange

Work hard.

Be kind. 


